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Notice to the Market 

 

 

JBS S.A., in accordance with good corporate governance, advises its shareholders and the market in general that it has declined to comment on 

recent speculation in the press regarding a possible acquisition in North America.  

 

São Paulo, December 19, 2010 

 

Jeremiah O'Callaghan 

Investor Relations Officer 

 




